

QUINCY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Richard DeCristofaro, Ed.D., Superintendent 34 Coddington Street, Quincy, MA 02169 617.984.8700 richarddecristofaro@quincypublicschools.com

January 7th, 2018

Dear Pre-School Snug Harbor Parents: We have experienced complications due to the extreme weather conditions that have impacted our transportation system. All a.m. and p.m. pre-school classes will be cancelled on January 8, 2018.

We apologize for any inconvenience and I will be in communication to provide updates, as the situation is resolved. Please free to contact the Pre-School Office at Snug Harbor with any questions or concerns at 617-984-8951. Again, thank you for your patience and understanding.

Sincerely,

Michael Marani, Principal

亲爱的学前班家长们:由于过去几天特别冷的天气,造成我们学区校车发生一些问题。明天星期一,一月八日,早上班或下午班的学前班课程已经取消,没有学校。

在此我们为给了你添加麻烦而表示抱歉。 当我们有任何新消息时,我会随时通知你。 如果你有任何问题,请打电话到 617-984-8951 本校学前班给我。 再次,感谢你的耐心与配合。

Michael Marani

校长 敬上